
A Therapeutic Curriculum 

We will be learning through a therapeutic curriculum and so far, we have been exploring a range of 

sensory activities and experiences.  We have had so much fun learning and we have got a little bit 

messy in the process! We have also shown a love of Music and have been working hard following our 

daily sensory programmes. 

                                      
For some sessions this term we will be visiting the Soft play Room and Sensory Room at Pennyman 

Academy.  Please keep an eye out for this in your Home/School Communication Books. 
   

 

 

 

                                       

This term we will be learning: 

 

All About My School… 

Who am I, who is in our class, daily 

routines, our likes and dislikes.   

We will be reading: 

 

    and     

                     

 

We will also be learning about numbers 

through number rhymes, where 

appropriate. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back! 

Hello and welcome back.  It is lovely to see all the children 
settling back into school and into their new class daily routines.   

We will spend the next few weeks getting to know our 
environment, getting to know each other and engaging in lots of 
sensory activities so needless to say we will be getting messy!  

We are focusing on our social and communication skills a lot 
over the coming weeks in order to help us to adapt to our new 
school environment through the use of objects and symbols.  
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If you have any questions or concerns regarding 
your child, please do not hesitate to speak to us. 

 We are here to help. Thank you 😊 
 

Home/school communication books  
All children have been given new home/school books to take home so we can communicate about your child’s school day and 

pass on any important information.  Please also write in the books and let us know how they have been at home too so we can 

ensure continuity throughout their day, Thank you for including the home /school book in your child’s bag every day. 

 

We will also send you important messages and photographs about your child’s learning via Showbie.  Please make sure you are 

signed up for Showbie. You can download the app on your phone/tablet. Please contact the office on 01642 248333 if you need 

your logon details re-issuing again. 

 

 


